
To all who will listen, 
 
This letter is in support of the proposed Taylor’s Law.   
 
People Matter.  Dealers should not be allowed to minimize the safety of others to get ahead.  To put 
money over the value of people.  We are fighting a battle of drugs, period.  Yes, we have a long ways to 
go to eliminate the use and dependency on substance to hide and to numb this harsh world.  On our 
way to eliminating this beast, we need protection from ones intentionally selling lies.  Believing the 
untruth that money has value over a life.  I ask that you listen to this story of heartbreak and realize this 
law plays an important role in addressing this devestating reality- people killing people.  
 
Please listen.  Please feel.  Please act.  
 
We are counting on you, 
 
Lisa McDonald 
 
 


